## Former Principal At CHS Here For Diocesan Parley

Intelligencer Journal (Lancaster, Pennsylvania) April 19, 1961



REV. JOSEPH A. BRADLEY

## Moose Women Going To Elizabethtown For Celebration

Thirty members of Women of the Moose, Lancaster Chapter 767, including members of the marching unit, will attend the 50th anniversary celebration of the Elizabethtown Moose tonight.

Mrs. Catherine Bleacher and Mrs. Hazel Scheid will take part in the Academy of Friendship Degree session Sunday, May 7, in Sunbury. Lancaster Chapter will have the opening ritual at the Academy of Friendship meeting in Reading next Sunday.

During a meeting of the local chapter this week, plans were completed for the rummage sale to be held Friday and Saturday, April 28 and 29, at 42 S. Duke St. Persons having contributions may contact M r s. Alma Hambright, 753 Union St.,

The Rev. Joseph A. Bradley, pastor of St. Joseph's Catholic Church, York, and spiritual moderator of the Harrisburg Diocesan Council of Catholic Women, will participate in the 36th annual council convention to be held here next Monday.

He will attend the board of directors meeting Sunday in the parish hall of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary Church, East Vine Street, and offer the prayers at the opening session at 1 p.m. Sunday and at the general assembly work group at 2 p.m.

The Rev. Father Bradley was named spiritual moderator in 1960 to succeed the Rev. Anthony J. Mahan, Hershey, In 1950, while serving as principal of Lancaster Catholic High School, he resided in St. Anne's rectory. He later served as administrator in St. Francis Xavier parish, Gettysburg, during the illness of the pastor, the late Rev. Mark E. Stock, The Rev. Father Bradley served for some time as director of Catholic Charities before assuming the pastorate of the York church in 1951,

One of the convention speakers will be John B. Mannion, exsecretary. ecutive Liturgical Conference, Washington, D. C. He will give the address at the Diocesan Council Brunch in Stahr Armory at 11 a.m. Sunday. A former professional entertainer, Mr. Mannion joined the staff of the National Council of Catholic Men in 1954 as assistant director of television, later being promoted to assistant director of the Radio-TV Department, in which capacity he produced "The Catholic Hour." From 1958 to 1960, he was director of NCCM's Department of Development and Training. He assumed his present post in February of 1960.